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PTO Contact Info  

 Like us on Facebook 

 Follow us on Instagram  

 Google Classroom Code: 

ozbh4di   

 Email us at  

GardnertownPTO@gmail.com 

Principal 

Mr. Danny Dottin 

 Assistant Principal  

Ms. Marcie Heywood 

Show Your School Spirit by Wearing BLUE & GOLD on Fridays!  

 

Box Tops  

 Download the 

App 

 Create an  

account on the app using your 

email address  

 Tag Gardnertown  
Fundamental Magnet School 
(It is not listed as GLA) 

 Scan your receipts 

 

 Forward emails from grocery 

pick-ups to  
receipts@boxtops4education.com  
 

 Funds raised are for GLA!  

7 Habits of  

Highly Effective People 

 

Habit #1—Be Proactive 

Habit#2—Begin with the End in 

Mind 

Habit#3—Put First Things First 

Habit#4—Think Win-Win  

Habit#5—Seek First to Understand, 

Then to Be Understood 

Habit#6—Synergize 

Habit#7—Sharpen The Saw 

Gardnertown Gear for Sale  
Reusable Canvas Bag—$3 

Reusable Insulated Zip Bag—$6 

Inventory in Stock. Cash or Check  

Payable to Gardnertown PTO 

 

Face Mask Lanyards— $4 

Place Orders Here: 

https://gla.printyourlogo.net/   

Reminders 

 Nov 24 Meal 

Night at  

Buffalo Wild 

Wings 

 Nov 3  

Virtual  

Instruction 

 Nov 11 Veteran’s Day—

No School 

 Nov 26-27  

Thanksgiving Recess—

No School 

 Discount cards coming 

soon… 

 We are still looking for 

new PTO members! 

Open positions: School 

Pride and Donation  

Coordinator  

Time for PIES!!!! 

Pie orders and payment are due by  
Friday, November 13.  

 

Pies will be available for pick-up only 

from Perkins Restaurant located at 1421 

Route 300, Newburgh, NY on Tues. 
11/24 or Wed. 11/25  

 

Order forms available on our  

Facebook page  

Phone numbers and desired pick up 

date are required on this form.  

Please list name of person who will pick 

up pies.  

Any questions contact PTO.  

 

Payment is due with your order form — 

Perkins will contact you if paying by 

credit card.  

Checks made payable to  

Gardnertown PTO.  
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